MINUTES OF THE LOCAL ARE NETWORK 2
STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING
February 1, 2022


Present:  Lindsey Wold, Tonya Taylor, Heather Smith, Katie Karns, Matt Buckman, Patience McKnight, Jason Robershaw, Jessica Palazzolo, Cheryl Ledbetter, Paige Victoria, Leanett Lovell, Leann White, Michele Plunk, Linnea Hodge, Stacia Penrod, Lindsey Yordy, Amber Anderson, Danielle Bradley, Devin Walters, Rhonda DeWald, Katie Bangs, Kaitlin Mitchell, Lindsay Schroeder

Welcome/Introductions:  Lindsey Wold welcomed everyone to the meeting and introductions were made.  

Approval of January 4th Meeting Minutes:  Linnea Hodge made a motion to approve last month’s meeting minutes and Stacia Penrod seconded it. All aye.  

Updates:
· Clinical Committee Group – Planning for this year connection with community will be meeting after this to continue.
· Eval Workgroup – Next meeting is March 24th at 1-2:30pm and will be discussing our quarterly data for our national outcome measures. Will be presenting in April on Project Connect 3.0 updates.
· PACE – Meeting planned for April. 
· Young Adult Center (YAC) – Accepting referrals at this time. Will start doing Botvin training soon.
· CQI (Quarterly) – Next presentation will be in March.
· IL HEALS –  

Presentation:  Leann White doing a presentation for InCK. 

 Please contact Katie Karns if you would like to present at any future meetings. 


Roundtable: 
· Lindsey Wold – Currently have a client who is looking for a therapist who is willing to explore weed therapy.
· Stacia Penrod – Need someone to help with psych evals. We have a list and would like to find someplace else to be able to offer. Dr. Dubaskis has added an extra day at the Gallatin County Wellness Center. (618)272-7132
· Jessica Palazzolo – 8–17-year-old still has openings. We have two trainings coming up, Effects of Drug Addicted Children on 2/24/22 and Case Studies on Trauma on 3/4/22. Both are free to attend. 
· Devin Walters – Transitioning into NFP Supervisor. Currently have 21 clients enrolled at this moment, still taking referrals. We are also looking for another NFP nurse.
· Matt Buckman – Added flyers into the chat for a Craft Group and a 2 part PLC series coming up.
· If anyone has any flyers or information that you would like to have sent out in the LAN e-mail announcement, please send that to Katie Karns at kkarns@egyptian.org by the third Monday of the month. Also, if you would like to present in a LAN meeting you can contact Katie for that as well.


A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Tonya Taylor and seconded by Matt Buckman.  All aye.  

***The next meeting is scheduled for March 1, 2022.***





Minutes by Katie Karns
